
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

July 2021 
 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
As we approach the end of the summer term we wanted to extend our thanks to you all for your 
support over the course of year 8 and 9, both in person where it has been possible and remotely 
whilst in lockdown. 
 
It has been wonderful to watch year 9 grow and start maturing and we have really enjoyed being 
their tutors and getting to know them and you. Both classes had a successful transition day on 29th 
June and feel more comfortable now about the changes that moving into KS4 will bring. We both 
know they will enjoy working with their new tutors and TAs and are looking forward to witnessing 
their fantastic progress and achievements! 
 
You may already have made plans for the summer holidays but should you be looking for any 
information about activities or summer camps for your child we would recommend looking at the 
Surrey County Council website, which has a variety of possible options:  
https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/people-and-community/families/send-support/holiday-activities  
 
It would be of benefit to your child to participate in structured activities where they meet new 
people (both peers and adults) and try new activities as this will not only assist with keep their 
learning processes in tune for the next academic year but also provide opportunities to socialise and 
increase their independence. 
 
 
We wish you all a very pleasant and relaxing summer. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms F Dunckley    Mrs F Ward 
    9D Tutor      9W Tutor 
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